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"So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live in him,  

rooted and built up in him, strengthened in the faith as you were taught,  
and overflowing with thankfulness"  

~ Colossians 2:6-7 
 
 

Dear Disciples of Jesus, 

 

When I read Colossians 2:6-7 it hits home. The phrase, "overflowing with thankfulness," begins to repeat 

itself over and over in my mind. 

"Overflowing" — "abounding," some translations say — brings the mental picture of the Thanksgiving   

cornucopia spilling out an abundant harvest blessing. Jesus said, "Out of the abundance of the heart, the 

mouth speaks." What is in my heart? Complaining? Selfishness? Pride? — or Thanksgiving? 

Thanksgiving is the mark of a Christian because thanksgiving points out and up while my complaining 

points only back to me and feeds my pride and dissatisfaction. Thanksgiving towards God and man fits 

the Great Commandment like a glove, to love God with all my heart, soul, mind, and strength, and to love 

my neighbor as myself. What better vehicle than thankfulness to express love? 

The Pillsbury Doughboy
®
 has that endearing quality that when you poke him, he doesn't flare up but     

automatically responds with a friendly, perky, "Oh!" I want to be like him. Not so plump, mind you, but that 

full of friendliness. When someone pokes me, I want my first instinct to be thankfulness rather than anger. 

I want people to find thankfulness oozing out of me. I want thanksgiving to mark my conversation and 

manner. I want to abound with it, be full of it. I want to overflow with thankfulness. 

I want the words that flow from my mouth to be hymns of praise for all the blessings I have received from 

God.  

May this month of gratitude be a preparation for the day itself, when we gather with those we love and 
give thanks.  

 

Looking forward in faith, 

Pastor Patti 

Letter from the Associate Pastor 



 

 

ST. JOHN’S LUTHERAN CHURCH STAFF 
 

Seth Jersild, Senior Pastor   614-875-2314 
sjersild@stjohnsgc.org   217-255-2118 
 
Patricia A. Morlock, Assoc. Pastor 614-875-2314 
pmorlock@stjohnsgc.org  740-405-1548 
 
Tim Allman,     614-875-2314 
Sunday School Superintendent  
 
Elaine Bennett, Dir. of Lay Ministries  614-446-0148 
elaine.bennett@stjohnsgc.org  
 
Michael Esposito, Business Manager  614- 875-2314 
mesposito@stjohnsgc.org 
 
Karl Eiginger,     614-875-2314 
Children’s Choir Director  
 
Nick Grossman,    614-875-2314 
Contemporary Worship Leader  
 
Diana Imbrock,     614-271-5775 
Youth Director grades 7-12, dimbrock@stjohnsgc.org 
 
Susan Abbott Locey,    614-208-8215 
Bell Choir Director 
 
Mark Meuser,     614-875-2314 
Director of Music Ministries 
 
Janice Miller, Recorder   614-875-2314 
jmiller@stjohnsgc.org 
 
Kathryn Mullins, Office Administrator 614-875-2314 
secretary@stjohnsgc.org 
 
Gary Pecuch, Youth Ministry   614-620-2659 
Coordinator/Confirmation, gpecuch@stjohnsgc.org 
 
Laurie Pecuch,     614-620-2669 
Youth Director grades K-12, lpecuch@stjohnsgc.org 
 
David Shrum,     614-875-2314 
Contemporary Music Leader 
 
Karen Whyte, Librarian   614-878-9392  
barnowl@iwaynet.net 

The deadline for the DECEMBER Eagle is  
NOVEMBER 10TH.  

Email announcements & articles to  
secretary@stjohnsgc.org  

or leave a handwritten copy in the church office. 

CONGREGATIONAL COUNCIL 
 

Officers: Neva Warren, President; Aaron Clark, 
Vice President; Karen Bentley, Secretary; Dan 
Yeater, Treasurer. 
 
Members-At-Large: Debbie Abbitt, Warren    
Althoff, Wayne Beavers, Shirley Blake, Doug 
Cress, Michael Grimm, Fred Previts. 

OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHY  
IS EXTENDED TO  

 

The family and friends of  
Mary Will, who passed  

October 7
th
, 2021 

 

Candy Miller and family  
as they grieve of her brother,  
Edgar “Eddie” Nungester, 

who passed October 11
th
, 2021,  

 

All who mourn are in our  
thoughts and prayers. 

Church Office hours are  

Monday through Friday, 8am to 4pm. 

 MEMORIAL GIFTS GIVEN AS OF  
OCTOBER 10, 2021 

Memorial Fund 
Given in memory of Paul Eyerman by Jim and Connie 
Schemrich; Joyce Schoch and Fred Schoch; Ralph Kropp; 
Beth Katterhenrich; Paul and Mitzie Schemrich; and Dellno 
and Betty Lewis.   
Given in memory of Rose Mary Krebs by Mary Lou Mauch. 
 
Bed Brigade Fund 
Given in honor of Pastor Ray Rosenthal’s 55th anniversary 
of ordination by Carl and Nancy Kinman. 
Given in memory of Rose Mary Krebs by the Columbus 
Foundation, Haun Family Fund.; David Muller; Doris Leibrock; 
and Roseanne Barletta. 
 
Youth Memorial Fund 
Given in honor of the confirmation of Morgan Cline by  
Marilyn Rice.  
 
Memorial Fund, Kitchen 
Given in memory of Rose Mary Krebs by Dellno and Betty 
Lewis. 
 
Benevolence Fund, Stephen and Rachel Katterhenrich 
Outreach, Wycliffe Bible Translators  
Given in memory of Paul Katterhenrich’s birthday by Beth 
Katterhenrich.  
 
Sunday School Fund 
Given in honor of Pastor Ray Rosenthal’s 55th anniversary 
of ordination by Beth Katterhenrich.  



 

 

SAVE THE DATE! CHRISTMAS 
COOKIE SALES ARE COMING!  

 
Do you love to bake?  

Do you have a favorite cookie recipe you’d 
love to share? Your talents are needed!  

 
After a year off due to Covid19, we are 
again having our Christmas Cookie and 
other  Goodies Sale on Saturday, Decem-
ber 18th. We will need dozens of cookies 
and dozens of goodies as this sale will be 
open to the community. 

 
We are asking for  

homemade items ONLY!  
If you don’t want to bake,  

but do want to help,  
we welcome you to make a  

monetary donation.  
 

Please sign up on the salmon  
if you plan to make  

goodies and cookies. 
 

Any questions, please call Sue Sutton 
539-9544 or Suzie Brace 871-3201. 

A Letter from our Director of Music Ministries 
 
Dear St. John’s Youth and Parents,  
 

I would like to invite interested high school and middle school 
students to join the St. John’s Chancel Choir. We are looking 
for singers of every voice range.  
 

You may think it unusual to be asking students to join an 
adult choir. However, students singing with adults in church 
choirs has a long history, especially on the east coast and in 
Europe. This tradition is now starting to grow even in the 
Midwest. Making music can be an important part of your faith 
journey. It is an opportunity to serve God while adding to 
the beauty of traditional worship.  
 

Rehearsals are easy, and you will be warmly welcomed by 
everyone here. We rehearse Wednesday evenings from 7:30 
to 9:00pm in the sanctuary. The Chancel Choir usually sings 
at either the 8:15 or 11:00am service on Sunday.  
 

If you, or your parents, have any questions about joining the 
choir, simply send me an e-mail at mmeuser@stjohnsgc.org.  
 

Sincerely,  

Mark Meuser 

CONGRATULATIONS  
to Jerad Norman and Amber Webber  

whose daughter,  
Mackenzie Lee Norman,  

was baptized on October 3rd during the 11am  
contemporary worship service.  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS— 
FALL BACK NOVEMBER 7

th 

Saturday evening services will be held  
at 4pm as of NOVEMBER 13th  
until we spring forward again. 

COME ONE! COME ALL  
to the annual  

on Sunday, November 21st. 
 

Right after the late service, we will be  tasting chili and 
voting on the best St. John’s recipe. Bid on some  
amazing desserts created by the incredible bakers right 
here in our midst. It’s a perfect time to get those much 
needed Thanksgiving treats without all the work! All  
donations and auction monies will go to support short-
term missions.  
 

If you would like to enter your award-winning chili in the 
contest or create a dessert for the auction, please 
watch the bulletin for details or contact Diana at       
dimbrock@stjohnsgc.org.  
 

Come join us for a fun-filled,  
tummy-filled afternoon! 

WE WILL BE HONORING OUR  
HEALTHCARE WORKERS,  

past and present,  
during all services with a special gift on  

NOVEMBER 20th and 21st . 
Please plan to attend! 

mailto:dimbrock@stjohnsgc.org


 

 

FAITH AND PURPOSE 
Gary and Laurie will be leading four sessions on Faith & Purpose this school year during the Sunday School Hour. 
The first session is scheduled for Sunday November 21st, starting at 9:30am. We will meet in the gym. The        
sessions are designed for individuals from 7th graders all the way up through adulthood. They are also ideal for   
parents of children under age 12. Though not required, you may RSVP to Gary at gpecuch@stjohnsgc.org. 

  Thanks to you, our collection of items for the Christmas bags is       

growing! You can donate any leftover, wrapped Halloween or other wrapped 

candy. Remember, don’t eat that leftover Halloween candy — Donate it! 

We need two tables full of candy to fill the 100 Christmas bags our church   

donates to the Champion LSS Food Pantry.  
 

 We still need sturdy combs, small, stuffed, Beanie Baby- type toys, and any small items appropriate for a 

child to add to the bags. The goal has been reached for donated pencils and boxes of Crayola crayons. The 

Grove City Family Dentistry is once again donating dental care items for each of the 100 bags. Please place your 

donation in the Quilters’ cabinet in the Link. The bags will be filled and delivered on December 7, 2021. Your 

help in filling the bags will be welcomed and appreciated. The Christmas bags will be given to children as a gift of 

Christian love and compassion.  
 

Would you like to learn the art of hand quilting? We have chairs and friendship waiting for you! 
 

 We have hand-knotted quilts of various colors and sizes for sale. Stop by any Tuesday to admire and select a 

quilt. Most of the quilts are priced under $45.00. Also, look for our quilt sale in the Link during the cookie sale in  De-

cember. The proceeds will be given to St. John’s and the Grove City area worthy causes. Most of the unsold quilts 

will be given to Franklin County Children’s Services and the Bed Brigade. Our Lutheran quilts keep you warm and 

look pretty on the bed. 
 

 The Quilters need your help with trimming canceled stamps and get them ready to send to the 

two veterans’ hospitals. The stamps are trimmed of the surrounding envelope to reduce the cost of 

postage. A four-pound box of canceled stamps costs around $15.00 to send. This is an activity 

that will help us greatly and is something you can do at home while watching your favorite show.  
 

 Faith Mission, the Quilters, and Grove City Food Pantry no longer accept used clothing   

because of lack of manpower and storage space plus pest problems. Faith mission only accepts 

new clothing, as well as gently used towels and washcloths. Please donate your used clothing to other Grove 

City area charities, such as Volunteers of America, the Methodist Purple Door Church’s Free Store, or a 

charity of your choice.  
 

 Please note the following date change for the Quilters during November, 2021. There will not be a Quilters’ 

meeting on November 23, 2021.  
 

This Thanksgiving, we are truly thankful for your support of our ministries.  

We are thankful for your response to our many donation requests. 

The Quilters thank you for you and your concern and understanding for others.  

We wish you a blessed Thanksgiving! 

THE MITTEN TREES ARE RETURNING! 
The Mitten Trees will be in the North Entrance and the Link from November 7th to December 5th.  
Please help fill the trees with mittens, gloves, warm hats, earmuffs, scarves, and socks for all ages.  

 

All Mitten Tree items must be either new with tags or homemade.  
 

After December 5th, the items will be taken to the LSS Champion Food Pantry,  
where they will be distributed to anyone in need.  

Please contact Ellen Previts at 614-345-8576 if you have any questions.  
Thank you for keeping our neighbors warm! 



 

 

“Members and Friends of St. John’s: Your recognition and        
celebration of fifty-five years of ministry was overwhelming! You 
have a special way of showing your support of the pastoral staff 
who serve you! Thank you for the cards, notes, and gifts. Serving 
the congregation as a Visitation Pastor was a God-given joy and 
a privilege. Jan and I again, Thank you.” ~ Pastor Ray Rosenthal.  
 
“Thank you so very much for all the prayers, love, and cards we 
received in the passing of Dennis’s brother, Rich. We are richly 
blessed by you all and the hope we all share in our heavenly 
home. Glory be to God!” ~ Dennis and Diana Imbrock. 
 
“Thank you so much for the warm shawl, and the warm           
Welcome!” ~ June Stimpfle. 

THE 20-SOMETHINGTH  
ANNUAL BIKE PROJECT! 

St. John's is pairing up with The Buckeye Ranch 
once again to supply bikes for children in need 
within the Central Ohio Region. This year the 
event is being headed by Dylan Allman. We are 
asking for sponsors to help purchase bikes for  
local and underprivileged children and youth.  

 

You may sponsor: 
 a fourth of a bike for $25,  
 a half of a bike for $50,  
 a full bike for $100,  
 a helmet for just $10.  

 

Simply pick up the appropriate envelope at one of 
the church entrances after November 13th, put in 
cash or check made payable to St. John’s        
Lutheran Church, and drop it in the offering plate 
or the church office secure drop box no later 
than November 28th.  
 

Questions may be sent to Dylan Allman via email 
at dylanallman07@gmail.com, or Diana Imbrock 
at dimbrock@stjohnsg.org.  
 

Thank you for giving kids something fun  
to ride at Christmas! 

 

WRAPPED IN PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY  
Please join us for the next meeting 

Saturday, November 13, 2021 
 

We would be happy to teach anyone 
interested how to knit or crochet.  

For more information call  
Glenda Allman  

at 614-352-5955  
or Diana Imbrock  
at 614-271-5775. 

 
DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WHO WOULD BE BLESSED BY 

RECEIVING A PRAYER SHAWL? 
Please call Nancy Kinman at 614-875-8155. 

Sign the salmon sheet if you are interested in Tuesday evening 
meetings starting in January, 2022! 

 
WOMEN OF THE NALC 

Here’s a spiritual growth goal: join a Circle of friends.  

Joining our Circles is an easy way  

to make new friends and grow spiritually! 

Both Circles have evening meeting times.  

Contact the leaders listed  

for information. . 

Elizabeth  
Circle Contact  

Sherry Nighbert 
614-581-1436 

Sarah Circle  
Contact Vi Davis 

614-875-2605 

A SPECIAL SERVICE OF  
COMFORT AND REMEMBRANCE 

will be held on Sunday,  
November 28th at 2pm.  

 
This is a special worship service set aside for 

family or friends who have had loved ones pass 
away in the past few years.  

 

Watch the News Notes  
for more information  
in the coming weeks. 

 



 

 

OWLS EVENT – NOVEMBER 19, 2021 
The OWLS will not be asking for members to donate as we usually do to help defray our costs but will be asking for 
donations to help a needy family from St. John's at Thanksgiving. Thank you for caring! 
 

Thanksgiving. What does that mean to you? A day off from work? Lots of food? Football? Parades? Or, do you 
make this holiday a day to think about your many blessings and thank God for another wonderful year? Some past 
years were very good. Some were not. But we always felt God’s love and had faith that everything would be better.  
 

BUT. Our society, unfortunately, has many men, women, and children with little to be thankful for – just another day. 
They don’t have health care, a job, a home or shelter, a bed, and some don’t even have food. But they do have   
organizations with people who care and try to help them. 
 

Our program is about one of the programs available. Mount Carmel Street Medicine. 
For more than 30 years, Mount Carmel Street Medicine has been providing free urgent 
medical care to central Ohioans who are uninsured or underinsured. The Street      
Medicine team serves individuals experiencing homelessness, refugees, immigrants, 
victims of human trafficking, and anyone who has barriers accessing medical care. The 
Street Medicine mobile medical coach visits several regular central Ohio sites on a   
rotating basis and offers urgent medical care, common medications, limited              
vaccinations, employment screenings, case management, and referrals to primary care, 
spiritual care, as well as other community resources, such as housing, food, and       
addiction treatment resources. In addition, small care teams round regularly on people 
living on the streets to provide direct medical and social care, and follow people from 
homelessness to housed, ensuring the best transition possible. 
 

St. John’s very own Laura Imbrock will share  
more details and information about Street Medicine  

and her experiences. 
 

The potluck is back!! OWLS will provide fried chicken and meat loaf. Bring a covered dish and join your friends for 
a delicious lunch and a wonderful program. We ask you to arrive around 11:15 am so we can open the meeting at 
11:30 am.  

Use the salmon sheet in Sunday’s bulletin to make your reservation so the group can plan accordingly. You may 
also contact the office or call Bonnie Swanson at 614-562-8002. Hope to see you there! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD  
“Go therefore and make disciples.” ~ Matthew 28:19-20 

 
St John’s Evangelical Church has partnered with Samaritan’s Purse to participate in Operation Christmas Child 
(OCC). OCC demonstrates God’s love for hurting children in a tangible way by partnering with churches worldwide 
to deliver gift-filled shoe boxes and the Good News of Jesus Christ. 
 

It is easier than ever to participate! Please visit the Operation Christmas Child link on the 
St. John’s website and build your shoe box online for just $25! 
 
Or — pick up a prepared shoe box from the church entrance or Link. The instructions for 
packing your box are  included. Fill your box with some of the suggested gift items: small 
cars, balls, dolls, new short-sleeved shirts (no writing), small flashlight with batteries, soap 
AND plastic covered soap dish, toothbrush in a toothbrush holder, pencils, erasers,      
colored pencils, and pens. 
 

For those who are unable to pack a shoe box, please consider supporting this worthy cause by donating monetarily 
or with gift items. 100% of the donations will be allocated to the operation. Donation drop-off locations are found in 
the North church entrance and  the Link. Please contact Jeremy Butsko for any questions 614.871.6295. 
 
Please return filled shoe boxes to the church entrance or Link by November 7. 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

AGES 4 THROUGH GRADE 6 

 

• It’s called CONNECT! We meet 6pm—7:15pm on Thursday evenings. Our greeter’s table opens at 

5:40pm. Please eat dinner before coming. There is no cost. We are currently masking at Connect. We 

will meet in-person on November 4, 11, and 18. Connect is favorite for many! 

• We will be sending Family Faith Boxes home with families on November 18. Connect does not meet 

on Thanksgiving or through the month of December. The boxes are packed with fun family devotions 

and activities for Advent and Christmas! 

• If you have a child or grandchild that would enjoy a Family Faith Box, but are not able to pick one up at 

Connect on November 18, please contact Laurie Pecuch asap. We will be buying supplies for those 

boxes the first week in November.  

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 
• Students are “trotting through” the New Testament this year during the 

Sunday School hour with Gary.  
• Check your weekly email from Gary for confirmation updates or email 

him at gpecuch@stjohnsgc.org.  
• Interest sign-ups for service projects are in the confirmation classroom 

on the third floor. This includes being a Connect Teen Leader on 
Thursday nights — Veteran’s Day — Operation Christmas Child and 
much more! 

 
HIGH SCHOOL  

 
• IQA BIBLE STUDY meets Sundays, 1:30pm to 2:30pm. Text Diana Imbrock at 614-271-5775 for the 

GoToMeeting ID number. Let’s discover the book of Amos together!  
• Saturday, November 6 is GLOW (Matthew 5:16). Meeting 7 to 9:30pm at church, starting in the gym. 

Friends are welcome! Text Laurie at 614-620-2669 for more details. You don’t want to miss it!  
• Be a Connect Teen Leader on Thursday nights! We’d love for you to join us! 

 
PARENTING/GRANDPARENTING RESOURCE 
 

• Our November AXIS resources are on the topic of prayer. St. John’s has a membership. Contact us on 
how you can get full access to AXIS materials through our membership and to get on our monthly e-mail 
list! The resources are excellent. 

CHILDREN, YOUTH, AND FAMILY  

   MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES! 

SCRIP GIFT CARDS: Place 
your order by the first Tuesday of 
the month and within the week 
receive gift cards that you can 
use at hundreds of retails stores 
and restaurants. Contact Gary 
Pecuch at 614-620-2659. Be 
sure to talk to Pam Wittenberg 
about other ways you can       
receive SCRIP.  

 

Connect your KROGER card 
with the COMMUNITY  

REWARDS PROGRAM.  
Go to https://www.kroger.com/

communityrewards.  
Our organization number is 

EY530. Shop at Kroger and a 
percentage comes back to the 

youth at St. John’s!  
 

Thank you! 

AMAZONSMILE: You can link 
your amazon orders to St. John’s 
and the youth program will       
receive .05% of what you order 
on selected Amazon items. You 
can do this directly through your 
Amazon account or set up an 
AmazonSmile account using 
your Amazon password and log-
in at https://smile.amazon.com/.  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/


 

 

1 
Lynnsey Logan 

Stephanie Orahood 
Sara Hartley 

 
2 

RJ Castle 
Barbara Connors 
Colton Thompson 

 
3 

Tyler Dent 
JD Hayes 

Ryan Uhrin 
 

4 
Susan Abbott-Locey 

Ulrike Daniels 
Georgia Finley 
Sharon May 

Noah Schemrich 
Alice Starr 

Jenna White 
 

5 
Wayne Beavers 
Ashley Waller 

 
7 

Don Allman 
Bella Castle 

 
8 

Johnathan Allmon 
John Duncan 

Diana Imbrock 
Jackie Rutan 

 
9 

Tony Bennett 
Karl Eiginger, IV 

Linda Vozel 
 

10 
Corie Moon 

Gary Pecuch 
 

12 
Darlene Conkle 

Kaitlyn Ball 
Rachel Dougherty 
Dave Grossman 

13 
Auroraday Hamilton 

Janet Spitzer 
David Stallard 

Jerry Worthington 
 

14 
Gary Allwine 
Barbara Sims 

 
15 

Ally Blankenship 
Sean McCain 

Kamryn Gallick 
Jamie Schenk 

 
16 

Dan Allman 
Rebecca Baumgartner 

Gayle Woodgeard 
Jeanne  Gusa 
Shaina Stage 

17 
Scott Katterhenrich 

Cindy Rawlins 
Marilyn Weisenberger 

 
18 

Walt Fike, IV 
Rowan Lovell 

Ruth Sappington 
Bill Woodgeard 

  
19 

Tom Spray 
 

20 
Phil Pennington 

Martin Miller 
 

21 
Cindy Dye 

Michael Uhrin 
Richard Stage 

 
22 

Jeannette Sennett 
Ashley Kleoudis 

Trinity Isom 
Morgan Von Lohr, V 

Ron Warren 
 

23 
Jill Beck 

Armand Arabian 
Lisa Ferguson 

Stryder Goebbel 
 

24 
Betty Lewis 
Jen Relyea 

 
25 

Raymond Bentley 
Joann Allwine 
Marjorie Marsh 

Dan Rutan 
 

26 
Jennifer Patterson 

Kathy Ratcliff 
 

27 
Bryanna Brown 
Pearlene Uhrin 
Richard Grimes 
Russell Miller 
Katy Potokar 
Briley Waller 
Erle Taylor 

 
28 

Jennifer Czaplicki 
Jacqueline Wells 

 
29 

Kristen Millet 
Jessie Ruoff 

Cassaundra Wood 

November 
 Birthdays 

 
SIGN UP TO JOIN THE  

MEXICO MISSION FAMILY—2022!  
Do you have a heart for the children of 
Mexico and sharing the Good News with 
our brothers and sisters in Christ?  

 
Mission dates are  

July 22nd through August 1st, 2022.  
 

Contact Diana Imbrock  
with questions or to sign up. 
dimbrock@stjohnsgc.org. 

PRAYERS AND PINS—2022 
St. John’s Bowling Club 

@ Wayne Webb’s Columbus Bowl  
3224 S High St, Columbus 43207 

(614)491-7155 
 

The cost is $14 per person weekly. If you 
are not present, you may pay the following 
week. $7 in proceeds will go to our      
mission funds and $7 to WWCB. 
 
1. Club will bowl at 3:00pm on Sundays 

from January 9th to March 27th, 12 
weeks total. 

2. Checks should be made out to 
WWCB.  

3. We will bowl 2 games each week.  
4. Teams will consist of 4 players, and-

substitutions are welcome.  
 

Plan to have a great time!  
No worries if you are a rookie—it’s about 

having fun! 
 
Contact Dave or Karen Grossman (614)
579-8037 or Jo Dimond (614)270-3291 
jodimond@aol.com. 
 

ALL PROCEEDS GO TO THE  
ALASKA AND MEXICO  

MISSION FUNDS! 
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